
Fall 2024 Final Exam Week Request 
Your Financial Agreement does not include the Final Exam week, which is Dec. 9-13, 2024. The Wee 
Care Center will function as a “Drop In” Center that week. Drop-in slots will be for a maximum of 3 
hours. We will not provide food that week. However, infants will be given bottles. 

 
• You CANNOT bring your child(ren) the week of Dec. 9-13, 2024, without a reservation 

and prepayment. 
• We will have limited classrooms open, so early reservations are recommended. Emailed 

requests without this form attached will not be processed. 
• If you want these additional hours billed at the subsidized rate you were assigned on your 

financial agreement you will need to email (weecarecenter@uvu.edu) this form by Sep. 11, 
2024. Any requests received after this date will be billed at the $6.00 an hour per child rate. 

• You must fill out the below information to reserve childcare for this week. 
 

Student- 
Parent Name: 

 Additional 
Parent Name: 
(if registered 
for classes) 

 

UVU ID  UVU ID  

Name of child    

Child’s 
age/classroom 

   

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Requested time(s) 
Dec. 9-13, 2024 

     

mailto:(weecarecenter@uvu.edu


 


